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October 15, 2018 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                          

*Snack and birthday: Alice and Owen 

 

Brookfield Zoo visit with parent/caregiver – this Thursday, October 18 meet at the Australia House at 10:00 

am.  See the cover letter for more details. 

Portraits are in!  Please choose the photos you would like to keep and return the rest to us by Tuesday, 10/23. 

You may pay online or give us a check. (Note: You are under no obligation to buy any of the photos.)   

Cantata visit with parent/caregiver – Wednesday, October 31. Meet at Preschool in costume at 9:30 am (note 

time change) for pictures, then caravan to Cantata to sing Halloween songs for the residents. 

Please bring in a warmer set of extra clothes to replace the ones at preschool.  

We love to play outside, so please dress your children for the cold.          

  

Language Arts 

We will work on the 

symbol and sounds for 

the letter P. 

Math 

In math we will be 

working on counting, 

shapes, and size 

comparison.   

Science 

We will visit the 

Brookfield Zoo. 

Home Connections 

Count the seeds in your 

pumpkin. 

 

Activities 

Theme:  Pumpkins 

Last week we were visited by the Riverside Fire 

Department, continued with our big Halloween project, and 

talked about members of our community who help us. 

This week we will continue working on our big Halloween 

project (and hopefully finish it), continue to learn 

Halloween songs and visit Holly, the kangaroo, at the 

Brookfield Zoo. 

Letter of the week: P 

 

    

                                

 


